



PANGKHONWITTAYAKOM SCHOOL
MIDTERM EXAMINATION
ENGLISH IN DAILY LIFE 3
E20227
AY: 2024-2025
SEMESTER 1



Grade Level: Mattayom 3

Hours: 30 minutes

Total Marks: 30

I. Vocabulary Comprehension

Fill in the blanks with the best vocabulary word.

a. size	b. podcast	c. skirt	d. sneakers	e. secret
f. perfume	g. jewelry	h. celebrity	i. chain	j. brand

1. Do you like my _____? It's red and long. I bought it at the mall.
2. My favorite piece of _____ is a ring my grandmother gave me.
3. These _____ are too small. They hurt my feet! It's not comfortable.
4. Lisa is a famous _____ after she joined the K-Pop group Blackpink.
5. My new pants are too big. I need to buy a smaller _____.
6. Mom doesn't like my new _____. She says it smells bad.
7. Don't tell anyone. The party is a(n) _____.
8. I'm excited about this _____. I listen to it on the internet every Tuesday.
9. My brother likes to wear metal _____ as a bracelet. It looks weird to me.
10. I like Nike, in fact that is my favorite _____ of sneakers.

II. Grammar Practice

Instructions: Fill in the blanks with the correct form of the given words: present simple or present continuous tense.

11. We _____ (play) soccer after school.
12. She is _____ (write) in her diary.
13. Anthony is _____ (listen) to the radio.
14. Lauren and Hannah _____ (be) members of a boxing club.
15. I _____ (use) the internet to search for information.

III. Expressions Practice

Read the conversation. Fill in the blanks with the statements in the box.

a. but I also like	b. How do you like your
c. prefer something else	d. you rather have
e. choose your side dish	f. I'd love to

Jada: Hello, Aiden! Please come in. Would you like to have some dinner?

Aiden: Yes, please! 16. _____. Thanks!

Jada: You're welcome. Would 17. _____ junk food or healthy food?

Aiden: I prefer to have healthy food, 18. _____ some junk food!

Jada: Okay. I'll see what I can do. Please 19. _____.

You can have salad or you can have soup.

Aiden: I'd rather have soup.

Jada: Okay. Here you go... 20. _____ soup?

Aiden: It's too salty. I think I'd prefer something else.

Jada: All right. We can have the main course now.

Aiden: Sounds good!

IV. Multiple Choice Test

Reading Comprehension.

Ben is excited! He is going to squash practice today. He gets dressed. He packs his racket. He puts on his uniform. Ben likes his uniform. His mom bought it last fall. He loves the design. He used to wear tight shorts and a loose T-shirt. Ben thinks the uniform is more fashionable. Squash is very important to Ben. He has won some medals in competitions.

Jill is a member of the squash team. She's Ben's friend. "Do you want to practice with me?" Ben asks Jill. "I'd love to," says Jill. "Next week, I'm trying out for the rugby team," Jill says. She asks Ben, "What do you think?" "Sounds fun!" Ben says. "I am also interested in trying out."

After practice, Ben doesn't have much energy. He's always hungry after practice! Ben's mom always takes him to get some fast food. They listen to classical music while they are driving. It makes Ben doesn't like classical music much. It always makes him feel bored and tired.

21. Why is Ben excited?

- A) He is going to a party.
- B) He is going to squash practice.
- C) He is going to school.
- D) He is going to the movies.

22. What does Ben pack for his practice?

- A) His shoes
- B) His snacks
- C) His racket
- D) His books

23. What does Ben like about his uniform?

- A) The color
- B) The design
- C) The material
- D) The size

24. How does Ben feel about his old practice clothes?

- A) He misses them
- B) He thinks they were more fashionable
- C) He thinks the uniform is more fashionable
- D) He thinks they were more comfortable

25. Who is Jill?

- A) Ben's sister
- B) Ben's coach
- C) A member of the squash team and Ben's friend
- D) Ben's neighbor

26. What new sport is Jill trying out for next week?

- A) Basketball
- B) Soccer
- C) Tennis
- D) Rugby

27. What does Ben say about Jill's new sport?

- A) "It sounds boring."
- B) "Sounds fun!"
- C) "You shouldn't do it."
- D) "I don't like it."

28. How does Ben feel after squash practice?

- A) Full of energy
- B) Still excited
- C) Hungry and without much energy
- D) Ready to practice more

29. Where does Ben's mom take him after practice?

- A) To a restaurant
- B) To get some fast food
- C) To a park
- D) To a friend's house

30. What kind of music do Ben and his mom listen to while driving?

- A) Pop music
- B) Rock music
- C) Jazz music
- D) Classical music

End of the test.

Prepared by:

Ms. Precy Mel Bacharo

Foreign Language Teacher

Checked and approved by:

Mr. Anupan Peeratam

English Department Head